
 
 
 
 

PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO: All staff and Physicians 

FROM: Mike Godbout  Director - Plant 
Maintenance 

DATE: January 27, 2023 

SUBJECT: Loud Noise Notice 
 
 

 

 
The Surgical Construction Renovation continues to move forward 
with the demolition of 3A north wing nearing completion. During the 
project, staff, physicians and patients can expect to hear “loud noise” 
work occurring such as drilling, chipping and banging. 

 
In an effort to minimize the impact this may have on everyone 
collaboratively, the construction team has identified designated loud 
noise times. 
 
Moving forward loud noise times can be expected between the hours 
of  0700-0900 and 1500-1730 daily. 
 
During this time frame, the contractor will perform loud work and it 
may impact specific areas of the building or it may be heard 
throughout the building. 

 
Loud noise does not include loud sounds localized to the immediate 
areas adjacent to the construction zone that may occur as part of 
necessary construction work in the contractor’s day to day activities. 

 
If the noise outside of the loud noise hours is impacting Hospital 
operations, please contact Maintenance at ext 8050. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work 
thought this project. 


